
District-wide medication pick-up, date number 2 ~ March 23, 2020 

 

A second district-wide medication pick-up will occur Monday, March 23, 2020, at the 

Gerstenkorn Administrative Building, 305 E. Slifer Street, Portage, from 3:30 p.m. - 5:00 

p.m. in the front entryway.  

Complete this form so the medications are brought to this site for pick up. 

Please note: Photo identification is required.  The form allows you to identify a designated 

adult if a parent/legal guardian are unable to be the person to pick up the medication. 

Social distancing of 6' will be practiced. 

If you have a question, please leave a message at 608/742-8545, extension 1156. 

 

https://forms.gle/aGzQxmyFAQeHuL9z7

